
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

There will be a Public Hearing before the Board of Appeals on Monday, March 25, 2019 starting 

at 7:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers (Second Floor) of the Municipal Building, 115 North 

Main Street, Taylorville, Illinois. 

 

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing beginning at 7:00 P.M. is to consider the request of Edward 

Pop to keep the 8-foot fence he installed to replace a 6-foot fence that was damaged by the 

tornado on his property located at 813 West Park Blvd, legally described as:   

  

 Lot 11 in Block 1 in Armstrong’s Park Addition to Taylorville, 

                            situated in Christian County, Illinois 

 

 

This meeting will take place at the above-designated time or at such other adjourned date as the 

Board may announce at said meeting.  

 

This Notice is being published in accordance with the Taylorville Zoning Ordinance in order that 

interested persons may attend the Public Hearing. 

 

 

 

     

                                          Pat Kretzer, Chairman 

                                                                         Taylorville Board of Appeals                                                                                                                                                  
 

 

 
 


